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ALL CHURCHES WHO APPLIED FOR A DIGITAL 

GIVING DEVICE WILL RECEIVE ONE!  

By Easter 2023, 120 churches across the Diocese 

of Manchester will be able to accept donations via 

a digital giving device and by online giving. 

A total of 120 applications were received during 

November’s Digital Giving Rollout.  Originally the 

plan was for Archbishops’ Council to provide 50 

devices to successful applicants as part of the 

National Giving Strategy.  

However, thanks to funding from Manchester 

Diocesan Board of Finance the remaining 70 

applicants will also receive a device.  This means 

all 120 applicants will be supported. 

These free digital giving devices have been proven 

to make it easier for people to give financially 

when visiting churches and boost the average 

donation by a factor of three. 

With cards having overtaken cash as the preferred 

form of payment in society, we know that having 

the ability to accept digital donations is going to be 

key for many churches in the years to come.  This 

support from Archbishop’s Council and the 

Manchester Diocesan Board of Finance makes 

obtaining one of these devices accessible for all.  

In addition, 82 of the churches who applied will 

receive support to set up online giving, as they 

stated in their application form this giving method 

wasn’t already in place. 

Paul Bailey, Diocesan Giving Advisor, said: 

“Churches across the country received digital 

donations worth over £4 million in 2021, and this 

is expected to be much higher when the 2022 

figures are released.  I am delighted to receive this 

generous investment which will modernise the 

giving methods at churches across our diverse 

diocese.  It is a big boost to achieving the aims of 

the diocese’s giving strategy launched in late 

2021”. 

All of the applicants have been contacted via two 

separate emails outlining the next steps.  

The first email confirms the name of the device 

they’ll receive; an invitation to book a webinar 

date in mid-January to set up a contactless giving 

account; and an in-person training date during the 

week beginning 27th March 2023 at five venues 

across the diocese.  A second email outlines the 

grant agreement for each contactless device and a 

hyperlink to complete an electronic Confirmation 

of Acceptance Form.  Unless all of these steps are 

completed by the successful churches in the 

required timescales they will not receive a device.   

The 82 churches receiving support to set up online 

giving will be contacted shortly via email with an 

invitation to attend a webinar that will outline how 

to set up online giving.   



2 

Paul Bailey 

Diocesan Giving Advisor 

T: 0161 828 1464 

E: paulbailey@ 

manchester.anglican.org 

Jessica Carden 

Administrative Assistant 

T: 0161 828 1445 

E: jessicacarden@ 

manchester.anglican.org 

• STAFFING  

Our recruitment efforts are still underway to 

appoint a new Gift Aid and Giving Support Officer, 

plus maternity cover for Jessica Carden’s role. 

In the meantime, we are delighted that Susan 

Lomas has accepted our invitation to return to the 

team as a temporary Administrative Assistant.  

This arrangement will commence from Tuesday 

17th January, and her usual working days will be 

Tuesdays and Wednesdays. 

For information, Jessica’s usual working days are 

Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

• A REMINDER ABOUT GASDS CHANGES 

AND REQUIRED INPUTTING DETAILS 

Good news!  The temporary relaxation of the 

HMRC rules related to GASDS donations has 

become a permanent change.  Normally, if 

multiple envelopes are brought in on a single 

donation date, and the total amount of cash is 

then above the £30 GASDS limit, they wouldn’t be 

claimable.  This was always an issue if a donor 

was away on holiday, or had been ill, and unable 

to attend church. 

Your church will be able to include multiple 

numbered envelopes which have been handed in 

on the same donation date.  However, if a single 

Please don’t forget to follow us on social 

media or join our Facebook group: 

@manchesterdiocesegiftaidlite 

@giftaidlite 

@mancdiocese_giftaidlite 

www.facebook.com/groups/

dioceseofmanchestergiving/  

www.youtube.com/

@generosityandthankfulness 

UPDATES FROM THE GENEROSITY AND 

THANKFULNESS  TEAM 

envelope contains a donation over £30, or a 

cheque, it will not be claimable via GASDS.   

Please make sure you keep a clear audit trail in 

your records when this has taken place.  For 

example, My Giving Online users will be expected 

to record the following information in the 

‘comment’ field for each donation date: 

- The date range of the envelopes 

- The total number of envelopes  

Please contact the Gift Aid Lite team if you need 

guidance on how to do this. 
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